
                                   DECATUR PUBLIC SCHOOLS DISTRICT 61 

                                                  BOARD OF EDUCATION 

         SPECIAL OPEN SESSION MEETING 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC  

 

The Decatur Public Schools District #61 Board of Education will hold  

Special Open Session Meeting on  

Tuesday, August 29, 2023 at 7:15 AM 

Keil Administration Building 

101 West Cerro Gordo Street, Decatur IL 62523 

 

The Board of Education will meet in Open Session at 7:15 AM in the 1st floor 

Board Room.  

 

Decatur Public Schools District #61 plans to adopt/take-action on an E-

Learning Plan, that will be in place for the 2023-24, 2024-25, and 2025-26 

school years.  

 

Currently, there is not a plan in place to utilize this E-Learning Plan. 

However, an E-Learning Plan must be on file with the Regional Office of 

Education in case there would arise a need to utilize it within the next three 

school years, such as in lieu of utilizing emergency or snow days. Students, 

families, and staff will be notified as soon as possible if the E-Learning Plan 

will be utilized. 

 

 

Please note: There will be NO Closed Executive Session Meeting. 

 

 

For additional details please contact Board Secretary Melissa Bradford at 

mbradford@dps61.org and/or by calling 217 362-3010 or 217 362-3011. 
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